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Notice of Community Forum
Representatives from the Department of 
Resources will be facilitating a community 
forum to discuss the Expression of Interest 
made over State land (locally known as 
Toobeah Reserve) at Toobeah under the 
provisions of the Aboriginal Land Act 1991 
(Qld) (ALA).
The meeting will be held on Monday 4 March 
2024 commencing at 6:30 pm at the Toobeah 
Park, Barwon Highway, Toobeah.
The purpose of this meeting is to engage 
with the community, share information and 
provide an opportunity for feedback through 
a Q&A session.
For further information, contact Rhonda 
Geitz, Manager, Indigenous Land Operations, 
Native Title and Indigenous Land Services  
on 0428 748 245.


